


Dear   
 
Following up on our recent communication, we have now gathered some more points from our 
colleagues from the Member States on which we would need further information. We have included all 
the points in the document attached, including the comments and questions which we have shared with 
you before. As discussed, it would be good to receive some comments and replies in advance of the 
meeting, now envisaged for Thursday.  

 
Kind regards,  
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